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DISCUSSION 

G. Williams (Trinidad): 

There are no points arising directly from this paper that I want to discuss but 
I should like to thank the speakier for this paper because it is harder to get informa: 
tion on Caribbean insects than on insects in any other part of the world. To remedy 
this there is a plan conceived by the Zoology Department of this Faculty of Agriculture. 
We are producing a check list of insects attacking crops and stored products through­
out the Caribbean region. We have started with funds [rom the Regional Research 
Centre and from Shell and we are using the Review of AppUed Entomology as our 
basis. We propose to circuLarize all Entomologists in the Caribbean region to ask them 
(1) for unpublished information on the ins·ect pests in their area and (2) to inform 
us whether they have reference collections. The project started three months ago 
and we have set the time limit of two years for submitting the list for publication. 
I therefore ask all Entomologl:.sts here to contact the Zoology Department if they 
would be willing to contribute to this venture. 


